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March 14, 1979

Bco, Inc.
P. 0. Box 669
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Bco, Inc.

Dunn #1 (Basin Dakota Gas)
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Dear Bob,

We have a record that shows the above well first delivered
gas April 1, 1978. However, we do not have a connection notice

or letter of connection and delivery. Would you please forward
us two copies of such notice.

Also, the initial deliverability test for the well was due
June 30, 1978 and is presently delinquent,

If you have any questions, please call this office.
Yours truly,
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Frank T. Chavez
Deputy Inspector

xc: Harold Garcia, 0il Conservation Division, Santa Fe
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